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Scott Carey

From: Polly Higgins <polly.higgins@legalprivilege.ch>
Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2022 10:50 PM
To: Scott Carey
Subject: GB November 3 2022 Meeting (NTRPA) * [[[ ITEM 2 - "Public Comment" ]]]
Attachments: Heidi Hill-Drum_cancer.pdf

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Nevada Tahoe Regional Planning Agency Governing Board, 

I just have one tiny thing to say... 
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Heidi Hill-Drum can go f*ck herself today! 

  
Thanks, 
 
Polly Higgins 



Heidi Hill Drum...

There is nothing okay or normal in deceiving 
the adult public into giving innocent children 
cancer...

In fact, it is completely sociopathic to distribute 
disinformation materials, to fool the City 
Council into believing you are not putting the 
public in harm’s way. Because children’s cells 
are continually replicating, they are particularly 
vulnerable to cancer from radiofrequency 
induced oxidative stress.

The annual $100k compensation package that 
you pay yourself at the Tahoe Prosperity Center 
is a small fraction of the cost of a 
chemotherapy regime. Most people would not 
accept $100k to do awful things to children.

Cognitive dissonance is the great source of self-
delusion. Make no mistake, you are a bad 
person.


